
TROOP 48 BSA – SNOW POLICY 

Our troop policy on holding troop meetings during periods of severe and unusual 

weather is that we will continue with the meetings as scheduled. Families and 

individuals who live nearby or on streets that have been cleared, are invited to attend 

if they believe they can do so with relative safety. 

It is expected that some of our leaders will be able to attend and open the church and 

we will have a modified program depending on the number of people attending. 
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